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Walk 
Themes / 
Focus 
Areas 

PARK STEWARDSHIP COMMUNITY 
GARDENING 

BICYCLING AND 
WALKING PATHS 

PARK FEATURES – DOG 
WALKING, 

SKATEBOARDING, 
SPORTS

PARK HISTORY YOUTH AND FAMILY 
PROGRAMMING

PUBLIC POLICY, PUBLIC 
HEALTH AND PUBLIC 

SAFETY 

THE IMPORTANCE OF 
PARKS IN CREATING A 

SUSTAINABLE AND 
RESILIENT CITY



Jamaica Plain



Forest 
Hills 



Forest Hills ~ Boston Bike Party Ride 



Forest Hills to Green Street



Anson Street ~ Laying Cobblestone Path



Zumba Series #minigrant



Green Street to Stony Brook



Everett Street 
Playground 
Clean-up Day

Everett Street 
Playground 
Clean-up Day



Paint Walk ~ Mom’s Café 
#minigrant





Herbstalk Garden



Skateboard Park



New Minton Street



Jamaica Plain / Jackson Square



Jackson Square 



STEAM in the Park and Science Wednesdays



STEAM in the Park and Science Wednesdays



Science Wednesdays 
(Year-Round)

Children’s 
Gardening 
(Summers)



Roxbury to Fenway



The Rafael Hernandez School 
is the home base for two #minigrant programs – the Boston 
Explorers summer program and the Friends of Hernandez After-
School Program.



Boston Explorers
#minigrant



Roxbury Heritage 
Park

In 2019, after a major renovation, DCR re-
opened the Roxbury Heritage Park, a state 
park with natural tie-ins to the Southwest 
Corridor Park.



The Agricultural Hall’s Urban Agriculture Fair was held at the 
Roxbury Heritage Park this summer.  We had a Southwest 
Corridor Park table at the event, sharing information about the 
park.



Our connection with Northeastern University’s Community 
Advisory Board is an important part of our networking.

Ruggles / NEU / Carter



South End and Back Bay



Mass. Ave. to Back Bay



Northampton Green



Mass. Ave. to Back Bay



Mass. Ave. 
to Back Bay



United South End Settlements
#minigrant



Inquilinos Boricuas en Acción
#minigrant





Butterfly Garden



Tot Lot Nook



Carleton 
Court 
Dog Park



Carleton 
Court 
Dog Park



Sept. 20, 2019 
Walk-Through with 
DCR, PMAC & 
SWCPC



PMAC Leadership Team / Re-Election



David Wean is chair of PMAC’s bicycle/walking path 
subcommittee.  He is an active cyclist, connected with many of 
the bicycle  organizations and advocacy networks in the city, and 
lives in Roslindale.  David has worked with subcommittee 
members and others to develop lists of potential improvements 
for the Southwest Corridor paths, including intersection 
improvements that we have shared with Boston Transportation 
Department and a striping & stenciling proposal which we have 
shared with DCR.  David also took the lead in our work with 
Northeastern University along the path alongside Carter 
Playground and the ISEC science building and was PMAC’s 
representative on the Casey/Arborway CAC.
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Tracy O’Brien, Co-Chair of PMAC, is the 
coordinator of the network of community 
gardens.  The coordinators of the eleven 
community gardens manage the waiting list 
and plot assignments, collect dues, meet 
with gardeners, sponsor garden workdays 
and special events, troubleshoot issues, and 
work with DCR on maintenance issues.  
Tracy lives in JP and gardens in the Lawndale 
Community Garden.
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Fred Vetterlein is a member of the PMAC 
Leadership Team and works with the 
Stony Brook Neighborhood Association 
(SNA) on neighborhood projects.   

The Stony Brook Neighborhood 
Association covers streets near the Forest 
Hills and Green Street MBTA stations, 
along the southern end of the Southwest 
Corridor Park.  
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Jennifer Leonard, Co-Chair of PMAC, coordinates the 
children’s programs at Jackson Square and the mini-
grant initiative.  Jennifer also represents the SWCP 
on the Northeastern University Community Advisory 
Board and the Mildred Hailey Apartments Tenant 
Association Partners meetings.  She lives in Mission 
Hill and gardens in the Jackson Square and South 
End/Back Bay sections of the park.
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Bob Barney is Secretary/Treasurer of PMAC 
and serves as the liaison between PMAC 
and the SWCPC.  He has been active in 
working toward the Mary Longley Garden 
concept for Northampton Green.  He lives 
in the South End and is president of the 
Claremont Neighborhood Association and 
active with the South End Forum.
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Scott Romney 
represents the 
Carleton Court Dog 
Park on PMAC.  
Scott provides many 
hours of hands-on 
work in the park, 
providing garden 
stewardship as well 
as work in the dog 
park. 
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The Carleton Court Dog Park opened in 
2006, and is volunteer-managed in 
partnership with DCR.  The Friends of 
Carleton Court is headed by Marcia 
Sassoon and Scott Romney.
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Franco Campanello is President of the Conservancy 
(SWCPC) and a member of the PMAC leadership 
team.  Franco coordinates the volunteer network 
and the many volunteer days in the South 
End/Back Bay section of the park and dedicates 
hundreds of hours to hands-on work in the park. 
Franco lives and works in the South End.  
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DCR Supervisor Pat Driscoll 
(with NEU Volunteers – Spring Service Day)


